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 Nigel Owen COMMNT2016/0197/P 29/02/2016  14:10:54 Hello, 

I would like to object to this planning application. 

There is not enough information on the extension and how that is going to effect my property and there 

is also no information on how that extension is effect the light coming in to my property. Also how is 

the applicant going make sure that there isn't any noise complaint regarding the outside garden that we 

have.
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